
 
 
2018 Construction Season Weekly Update: 
Date: November 16th, 2018 
 
This will be the last weekly update of the construction season. 
 
Project: Chippewa Riverfront – Phase II 
 
In the past week, contractors finished the epoxy floor in the restroom and continued restoration work. 
Over the winter, the restroom will be finished and the picnic shelters will be erected. The remainder of 
the restoration work will be completed in the Spring. 
 
Project: Erickson Park 
 
Construction will continue at Erickson Park with contractors recently completing the lower lift of 
asphalt. Work will continue into the winter months. During construction, Ashley Lane will be closed 
for public safety and to allow the contractor to work efficiently. 
 
Project: State Street Improvement Project 
 
The roadway is currently open to traffic. All that remains are punchlist items. 
 
Project: Miles Street & Utility Improvement Project 
 
The roadway is currently open to traffic. All that remains are punchlist items. 
 
Project: Wallerville Addition Street & Utility Improvement Project (Ludgate, Lombard, 
Regent, Oxford) 
 
The roadway is currently open to traffic. Lombard, Regent and Oxford Street boulevards will be 
seeded in the Spring. Punchlist work also remains including concrete work around the lift station and 
one set of concrete stairs. 
 
Willow Creek Phase IV 
 
The developer has decided to wait until Spring to finish Willow Creek Parkway. The roadway will 
remain closed for the winter season. 
 
 


